
	

	

Moretown	Planning	Commission	
Moretown	School	Library	

6:30	pm	
December	4,	2018	

	
Present:	Planning	Commission	Members	Jonathan	Siegel,	Chair;	John	Schmeltzer,	
Karen	Horn.	
	
Guests:	Matt	Williams,	Nina	Williams,	Liza	Walker,	Jon	Atkinson,	Corrie	Miller,	Dan	
Von	Trapp,	Ned	Farquhar,	Steve		Robbins.	
	
Jonathan	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	approximately	6:40.		
	
John	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	of	November	20,	2018.	Karen	seconded	
the	motion,	which	was	unanimously	approved.	
	
Liza	Walker,	VT	Land	Trust	(VLT)	exhibited	maps	of	lands	along	the	Northfield	
Mountain	Ridge,	discussed	parcels	that	are	currently	for	sale	and	in	general	terms	
described	VLT	and	Trust	for	Public	Lands	programs	that	might	be	available	to	help	
work	with	willing	owners	to	conserve	lands	for	recreation,	traditional	industries,	
and	general	conservation.	
	
Ned	Farquhar	of	the	Mad	River	Path,	discussed	the	economic	value	of	connected	
regional	trail	systems,	quality	of	life	considerations	for	residents	who	are	near	those	
amenities,	and	the	need	for	assessment	of	the	natural	features	of	uplands	adjacent	
to	the	Mad	River	Valley.	Corrie	Miller,	Ridge	to	Rivers,	described	the	regional	
program	to	address	stormwater	runoff	and	the	impacts	downstream.	A	general	
discussion	ensued.	
	
Jonathan	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	8:25	pm.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn	
December	12,	2018	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	

	

	


